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This meeting is a meeting of the Board of Education in public for the purpose of conducting the School District's business and is not
to be considered a public community meeting. There is a time for public participation during the meeting as indicated in the agenda.

Meeting Sep 16, 2019 - Sept 16, 2019 Regular Meeting - REVISED

Category 4. Administrative Reports

Subject 4.3 Finance Manager Report

Type Discussion

Rural and Low-Income Schools (RLIS) Program Grant Eligibility 
 
We are eligible to receive a grant through the RLIS Program.  Angela Botka and I are working on the grant application. 
We are eligible to receive $8,405.00 ($20.3026 per student).  We are among 19 eligible districts in the state that are
eligible to receive this funding.  They include:
 
Adams-Friendship Area School District $32,850
Antigo Unified School District $48,402
Augusta School District $11,857
Bayfield School District $8,405
Cashton School District $11,309
Crandon School District $18,800
Fennimore Community School District $15,450
Granton Area School District $5,055
Hayward Community School District $37,540
Hillsboro School District $10,903
Ladysmith School District $14,760
Loyal School District $11,045
Markesan School District $16,628
Menominee Indian School District $19,328
Necedah Area School District $14,516
Norwalk-Ontario-Wilton School District $13,785
Tri-County Area School District $13,176
Wautoma Area School District $28,261
Winter School District $5,827
 
 
Pupil Count Report – Third Friday in September
One of the most important tasks in creating a school district’s budget is in counting children and determining the
membership data. This data is used to determine both the current year’s revenue limit and to establish next school years
state equalization aid.  September 20  is the date this year for the September pupil count.  Initial reporting looks like we
have increased our students by two from the proposed budget in April.  
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